
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back!  
As mentioned before we broke up for Christmas, there have been a few staff changes this term. Ms Black and 
Ms Dawkins have moved up into Year 2 and are now teaching Poppy Class. Ms Yates and Ms Pettigrew have 
joined Mrs Lloyd in Reception. Ms Courtney will also be starting in Reception on Monday so when you see her, 
please offer a warm welcome.  
Despite all of the changes, the children have settled back into their routines very quickly and are off to a flying 
start for 2019. 
It has been brilliant to see the number of projects that have been returned this week. They continue to be of a 
really high standard and we would like to thank all of the parents who have supported their children in making 
these.  
We look forward to announcing the winners in next week’s newsletter.  
 

Kind regards, 
 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 11th January 2019 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Star of the week for Bluebell Class is Clara. She has 
been working very hard at completing all the activities 
set around the classroom. Clara challenges herself by 
adding writing to her work. This week she has strived 
to complete her rainbow chart every day. Well done 
Clara! 

Star of the week in Sunflower Class is Ilias. This week 
we have been learning all about 3D shapes and their 
properties this week. Ilias did a fantastic job of finding 
and counting parts of a variety of 3D Shapes and was also able to explain some similarities and differences be-
tween 3D shapes. Top work Ilias!   

Star of the Week in Poppy Class is Karthikeyan. He showed real enthusiasm and effort in our topic lessons this 
week as we learned about the different types of castles throughout the ages. Keep it up, Karthikeyan! 

 STAR OF THE WEEK  

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 93.5%. Sunflower Class had attendance of 92.8%. Poppy Class 
had attendance of 97.5%. Well done to Poppy Class for having the best attendance this week.  
 
We will be handing out prizes at the end of this term for the children with the best 
attendance, and the children with the most improved attendance. These prizes will 
include children’s books and cinema vouchers. Details of the winners will be in the 
last newsletter in December. Please do your best to get your child in to school eve-
ry day between now and then! 
 
Coming to school on time every day makes a significant difference to how 
well children achieve at school.  
 

 ATTENDANCE 


